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Greece

Dear Prof. Savaki,

It was a great experience for me having the opportunity to lecture in your Neuroscience
Program at the Faculty of Medicine of the University of Crete. I was profoundly

impressed by the quality of the research carried out in the Department of Basic Sciences
and the topics that you and colleagues teach to the graduate students in your University.

Over the last 25 years or so, I have lectured in all major universities of Europe, United
States, Asia and here in Mexico, and can say that your program has the higher standards
for teaching and training young students in Neuroscience. In addition, I was profoundly
impressed by the quality of the young students that are trained in your Neuroscience
Program. They are highly motivated and must say that all of your students are
comparable to the best international programs in neuroscience that I know.

Congratulations for such an important effort for creating a Neuroscience Program in
Greece with the higher international standards in science. I really hope to have another
chance to participate in your Neuroscience Program.

Sincerely yours,
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Prof. Ranulfo Romo

Head of the Department of Neuroscience

National Autonomous University of Mexico

Mexico City

Mexico

& Foreign Associate of the US National Academy of Sciences



